University Academy of Engineering Southbank Trafalgar Street London SE17 2TP

Create your future

SE17 2TP T: 020 7277 3000

E: office@uaesouthbank.org.uk



Dear Parents/Families,

Well done to your children for the progress made in a truly excellent module.

The arrangements for the last day of Module 5 are as follows:

- The Academy day will finish at the usual time of 3:40pm and there will be no Enrichment activities taking place.
- Students are invited to wear their own clothes. To take part, they will need to pay £1 to their community leader in support of our charity, Rays of Sunshine, who we are supporting this year.

We wish you a restful break over the half term and look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 5th June at the normal time.

Best wishes,

Gary Nelson